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 DECEMBER 23, 2024

The Pickleball Committee wishes all the pickleball players and everyone else in
Worthington a Very Holy and Merry Christmas and Happy Hanukkah!

We have two travel Pickleball teams in the Leagues for Pickleball league. They
are a 3.5 Men’s team on Thursdays and a 3.0 Women’s team on Fridays. They
will play their home matches at Challenge America in Bonita Springs. Hopefully
with the passing of the renovations to Worthington Country Club we will have
our own Pickleball courts in 2026 or 2027. Many people are playing Pickleball on
the community courts when invited or if they live in that neighborhood. Ask
around and you might find a place to play in Worthington this winter. Please
remember to check out the renovations plan and hopefully vote to get
Pickleball courts in Worthington! I hope you enjoy the Winter Season and
looking forward to seeing around the campus! Tom tahughes@pcii.net 
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